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Senator Moore asked:

I have a question I would like Mr Philp to take on notice.  Have there been any incidents described by Telstra as massive service disruptions in your area in the last year?  If so, could you describe the situation, the numbers of clients affected, the advice process for clients provided by Telstra and the time taken to restore services as a result of the system breakdown.

Answer:

There have been two instances where Telstra Service Disruption Notices were issued in the South-Western area of Western Australia in the last twelve months.

The first was declared on 13 February, affecting some 218 services and was the result of lightning storms on February 9.  A copy of the Service Disruption Notice that appeared in the West Australian newspaper of February 19 is attached.
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The majority of the installation and repair work was completed by 17 February 

The second Service Disruption was declared on 18 February, affecting some 301 services and was the result of lightning storms on February 15.  A copy of the Service Disruption Notice that appeared in the West Australian newspaper of February 25 is attached.
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The majority of the installation and repair work was completed by 22 February.
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